
 

Workshop Descriptions 

Slot: P1	  

Speaker: Andy Hargreaves 

Title: Leading from the Middle before, during and beyond the pandemic 

Description: There are many myths about the pandemic. One has been that it would all 
disappear very fast. Another is that everything will and should go back to normal afterwards. A 
third is that we won’t see another pandemic for another 100 years. All of them are dead wrong, 
including the last one. In 2018, the World Heath Organization predicted the increasing 
likelihood of pandemics because of climate change, deforestation and international travel.

This session will look at how we can and should pandemic-proof our schools and institutions in 
terms of curriculum, learning skills, technology, wellbeing, learning outdoors, and more. And 
what kinds of flexible and agile systems can we design that, according to the principles of 
universal design, be good in a pandemic or other crisis such as an influx of refugees, and also 
be better the rest of the time?

Drawing on his research on special educational reform in Ontario, and on developing networks 
among rural schools in the Pacific NW, Andy Hargreaves will show how schools and school 
districts can and should work together to initiate, implement and diffuse large-scale change 
that benefits many students in many schools and that can be responsive to local conditions 
and rapidly changing circumstances. Leading from the middle builds the professional capital 
among teachers and leaders that leads in turn to increased achievement and engagement 
among students. Leading from the middle addresses what school leaders and system leaders 
can do to ensure every child gets great teaching every year. Leading from the middle undoes 
the gridlock of centralized bureaucracy, and avoids the chaos of individual school autonomy by 
collaboratively bringing together the educators and leaders who are closest to the students 
and learning for which they are responsible. 

Slot: A1 

Speaker: Andy Hargreaves 

Title: Enemies of Engagement: The Five Foes of Learning and How We Can Defeat Them 

Description:  Engagement is the new frontier of student achievement. Across the world, 
between a third and a quarter of students say they are bored. In high schools, similar 
proportions say they have no meaning or purpose in life. But there’s more to getting students 
engaged than just battling boredom by trying harder, or using our imaginations as educators.

This workshop identifies and applies five forms of disengagement and looks at how to defeat 
them. The truth is that when it comes to disengagement, we - teachers, leaders, policymakers 



and university professors - are actually the enemy. But the good news is that if we 
acknowledge our responsibility in what we do and don’t do about the curriculum, our 
assessment systems, and our approaches to learning, and not the students, or their families, 
then we hold the power in our hands to bring about a transformational change.

 

Slot: A2


Speaker: Homa Tavangar 

Title: How to Build Global Competence (and Compassion) Amidst Global Crisis 

Description: Amidst heavy pressure to prepare students with rigorous, “hard” skills, how can 
we make sure student interests are cultivated around what matters -- a life of meaning and 
change-making as global citizens in a rapidly changing century? Rather than consider these as 
“soft” skills, re-orienting to think of them as “core” skills can contribute to a deep culture shift 
in education that benefits students, society and our planet. This workshop will engage 
participants to connect the dots between some of the big-picture mindset-building skills, with 
more detail-oriented strategies to build global competence, empathy and relevance in learning 

Slot: A3 

Speaker: Adam Pirie 

Title: Educating Secondary Students in an Age of Unprecedented Interconnectedness 

Description: This new global age requires learners to not only to develop core competencies 
which will continue to be central to our work as educators, but it also becomes crucial for 
students to become globally competent. Global competence education has the potential to be 
an important part of an overall transformation in education to prepare students for their futures, 
and to empower learners to be agile in adapting to rapid economic, political, and social 
change. This session will provide specific examples of how to create global learning 
opportunities for students, with the intention of learning how to create the conditions for our 
secondary learners to thrive in a world that is characterized by an exceptional level of 
interconnectedness.


Slot: A4 

Speaker: Sheila Dunwoodie & Allison Saunders 

Title: Using Picture Books to Build Young  Social Justice Activists 

Description: This session will explore the myriad ways educators can use children's literature, 
specifically picture books, to explore themes of equity, marginalization, and justice in their 
classrooms.  Social justice activism in the classroom fosters leadership and civic engagement, 
which are antidotes to violence and abuse.  Picture books are one way teachers can bridge the 
gaps in their students' experiences, by allowing them a deeper understanding of the lives and 



experiences of those different from them.  Using children's literature, we can teach peace and 
justice through lessons that will last a lifetime.  

Slot: A5 

Speaker: Kish Gué, Tracey Rosen, & Avi Spector 

Title: How do we maintain community in a world that is changing around us? **bilingual 

Description: COVID-19 has changed the way we work together. As educators, we are often 
alone and deprived of the day-to-day interactions that provide us with the sense of belonging 
that we (and our students!) so desperately need during this time. How do we recreate a sense 
of belonging, relationship, and school community in our changing world? This will be an 
interactive workshop where participants will be talking to each other in small groups. We will be 
modelling strategies you can bring to your classrooms.  

La COVID-19 a rapidement changé la façon dont nous travaillons ensemble. En tant 
qu'éducateurs, nous sommes souvent seuls et privés des interactions quotidiennes qui nous 
ont longtemps procurer un sentiment d'appartenance et qui ont agrémenté non seulement 
notre quotidien mais également celui de nos élèves. Comment recréer un sentiment 
d'appartenance et de communauté éducative?  Comment valoriser les relations dans ce 
monde en mutation? Cet atelier sera interactif et les participants seront appelés à interagir en 
petits groupes. Nous modéliserons des stratégies que vous pourrez utiliser en salle de classe.


Slot: Lunch Plenary 

Speaker: Michael Fullan 

Title: Engage the world to change the world


Description: This session will feature our work with schools and districts on the 6 Global 
Competencies (Character, citizenship, collaboration, communication, creativity, and critical 
thinking). Examples will, be used from schools that show high engagement and learning. The 
role of leadership and collaborative cultures will be featured


Slot: B1 

Speaker: Homa Travanagar 

Title: Nurture Belonging, Inclusion and Deeper Learning: Recognize and Overcome the 
Challenges for Global Commitment and Local Action


Description: In this interactive, multi-media presentation, Homa will share hard lessons learned 
after an intensive 18-month-long process creating the popular activities deck Global Kids. With 
tangible examples, see what it takes to recognize implicit bias and cultural appropriation, 



decolonize learning, respect diverse parenting styles, face sensitive topics touching on history, 
politics, religion, gender and cultural practices in age-appropriate ways, to spur deeper 
learning and curiosity. Learn about tools, techniques and talking points for leaning into these 
challenging issues for any age, and how these lessons can foster greater belonging and 
inclusion, whatever your school’s demographics. 

Slot: B6 

Speaker: Karen Mundy 

Title: Sustainable Development Goal 4 and the Future of Education 

Description: Where are we in meeting global goals for education agreed as part of the United 
Nations Sustainable Development Goals?  In this talk, Professor Karen Mundy will provide an 
overview of progress made towards meeting SDG 4, with a special focus on challenges and 
opportunities for ensuring universal education in low and middle income countries. She will 
also discuss the impact the COVID19 Pandemic has on the right to education globally – and 
the lessons it suggests for efforts to achieve a future in which equitable, life-long learning is 
available for all. 

Slot: B2 

Speaker: Keya Lamba 

Title: Work Locally, Share Globally: Low-Tech Distance Learning Solutions to Reach every 
Learner in 2020 

Description: 2020 has turned the world of education upside down. This session explores how 
organizations around the world have continued to educate the most marginalized and hard-to-
reach children during the COVID-19 pandemic. We will explore low-tech solutions such 
as Rising On Air, a free distance learning radio solution now reaching over 10 million children 
globally through partner organizations and governments. There will be a particular focus on 
early childhood education and how to reach our youngest learners during this time. If you are 
interested in global innovative solutions implemented locally in several countries across the 
world with little to no resources, join this session for inspiring case studies and practical tips for 
your own students. 

Slot: B3 

Speaker: Drew Edwards 

Title: Representation Matters: Relearning to see ourselves and see others 

Description: Identity is complex and multilayered, but still so many of our teaching and 
learning materials remain simplistic and largely homogeneous. Who is represented in our 

https://www.risingacademies.com/onair
https://hundred.org/en/innovations/rising-on-air#3390da07
https://hundred.org/en/innovations/rising-on-air#3390da07


materials tell learners who matter and who doesn’t matter, whether that is themselves or 
others, anchoring their implicit and unconscious biases. 


This workshop will equip educators to audit and curate materials to make their classrooms 
more inclusive, culturally responsive, and relevant.


Slot: B5 

Speaker: Ben Loomer 

Title: Harvesting Knowledge  and Food . School-Community Gardens in Quebec  

Description: LEARN has hosted three Garden/Harvest Institutes in partnership with McGill’s 
Department of Integrated Studies in Education (DISE).   Educators and community partners 
came together to share knowledge and reflect on the successes and challenges of School-
Community gardens in English Speaking schools in Quebec. In many cases, teachers leading 
school-community gardens are spending many extra hours managing logistics, volunteers and 
fundraising. This workshop is less about the techniques of gardening but rather focused on 
supporting school collaboration with community partners to make health, environmental and 
curricular links during class and afterschool time. 

Slot: B4 

Speaker: Jessie Curell 

Title: Digital Literacy & Storytelling in Canada's North  

Description: Digital Literacy & Media Education are lacking in Canada's Northern Territories, 
especially within Northern Indigenous Communities.   Most NWT residents have access to an 
internet connection, whether that be through mobile data, a school internet connection or a 
home internet connection, but the critical thinking and Digital Citizenship skills that should 
accompany all internet usage to minimize harm and maximize potential is grossly lacking.   


To encourage youth to transform from passive consumers of information found on the internet, 
to active creators  of digital media using learned Digital Literacy skills, Jessie Curell has been 
facilitating Digital Storytelling workshops with youth in NWT schools, on-the-land bush camps, 
and as a part of intergenerational programming. A Media Educator and Founder of Hands On 
Media Education, she has found this format of media creation to be highly effective as an 
educational opportunity for self-expression,  reflection and engagement while learning critical 
skills to thrive in the digital age. 


Easily adaptable to any local theme or objective, a few examples the project's have addressed: 
one's connection to land, observations of climate change from a hunter's perspective,  what 
makes a leader, the importance of elders in our communities, future goals, and issues in our 
community that we can help solve.




By outlining her approach to facilitating Digital Literacy & Storytelling Workshops with any 
school, group or organization, Jessie will present 2-3 examples of completed project's. 

Slot: Plenary 2 

Speaker: Fernando Reimers 

Title: Building an Education Renaissance after the COVID-19 Pandemic 

Description: In this keynote session, Fernando Reimers will discuss the implications of the 
COVID-19 Pandemic for education at present and in the immediate future, and will make the 
case for Building a Renaissance, that is for transforming education systems so they help 
students develop the breadth of skills essential to participate civically and economically in a 
challenging and rapidly changing world. The keynote will address the crucial role of 
implementation of ambitious education reforms, drawing on two recent comparative studies of 
large-scale reforms published in these recent books Audacious Education Purposes and 
Implementing Deeper Learning and 21st Century Education Reforms. The plenary will address 
how to support teachers, and develop teacher capacity, to achieve ambitious curriculum goals.


Slot: C1 

Speaker: Fernando Reimers 

Title: Transforming Schools to Educate Global Citizens 

Description: This workshop will focus on how to develop powerful curriculum aligned with the 
UN Sustainable Development Goals, and how to create learning opportunities that cultivate 
global citizens. The workshop draws on the curricula developed by Fernando Reimers and his 
collaborators, and presented in the books Empowering Global Citizens Empowering Students 
to Improve the World in Sixty Lessons andLearning to Collaborate for the Global Common 
Good, and on the framework to produce school-wide and system-wide education 
transformation presented in the book Educating Students to Improve the World. Participants 
will work in small groups developing a framework of knowledge, skills and dispositions aligned 
with one or more of the Sustainable Development Goals, will develop lessons aligned with that 
framework, and will design a process of school-wide transformation that will become an action 
plan to guide a strategy of global citizenship education in their institutions. 

Slot: C2 

Speaker: Sheila Watt-Cloutier 

Title: The Historical Journey	  

https://www.springer.com/gp/book/9783030418816
https://https//www.springer.com/gp/book/9783030570385
https://www.amazon.com/Empowering-Global-Citizens-World-Course/dp/1533594546/ref=sr_1_1?dchild=1&keywords=fernando+reimers+global+citizens&qid=1606154417&sr=8-1
https://www.amazon.com/Empowering-Students-Improve-Lessons-Version-ebook/dp/B0722ZVXG5/ref=sr_1_1?dchild=1&keywords=fernando+reimers+empowering+students+to+improve+the+world&qid=1606154451&sr=8-1
https://www.amazon.com/Empowering-Students-Improve-Lessons-Version-ebook/dp/B0722ZVXG5/ref=sr_1_1?dchild=1&keywords=fernando+reimers+empowering+students+to+improve+the+world&qid=1606154451&sr=8-1
https://www.amazon.com/Learning-Collaborate-Global-Common-Good/dp/171867788X/ref=sr_1_1?dchild=1&keywords=fernando+reimers+learning+to+collaborate&qid=1606154483&sr=8-1
https://www.amazon.com/Learning-Collaborate-Global-Common-Good/dp/171867788X/ref=sr_1_1?dchild=1&keywords=fernando+reimers+learning+to+collaborate&qid=1606154483&sr=8-1
https://www.amazon.com/Learning-Collaborate-Global-Common-Good/dp/171867788X/ref=sr_1_1?dchild=1&keywords=fernando+reimers+learning+to+collaborate&qid=1606154483&sr=8-1


Description: How historical Human traumas and Planet traumas are one of the same. 
Understanding the current health and social challenges in our communities from a context of 
trauma and moving beyond it. 

Slot: C3 

Speaker: Ainsley Rose 

Title: From Brush Fires to Forest Fires: Leading Change for Global Commitment Through Local 
Action 

Description: This session is intended for leaders of learning. The session will explore the 
essential elements of change theory, collective efficacy, and leadership principles necessary for 
leading people at the local level in order to have global impact.


Slot: C4 

Speaker: Kelly Fahey 

Title: Youth Take-Action!  Place-Based Environmental Education 

Description: Climate change, resource depletion, pollution, overpopulation…Students are 
concerned about their future.  How do youth learn to act and feel they might control the 
outcome? With an inquiry approach and place-based education, we can teach students to 
become mindful of how their choices impact the environment and their community, and in so 
doing, learn to become agents of change. This workshop will explore how students can 
develop the tools to take-action for change and so become environmentally literate leaders of 
the future. 

Slot: C5 

Speaker: Zmira King


Title: Rediscovering resilience: How to find balance in these challenging times 

Description: From the outset, the COVID-19 Pandemic has had a tremendous impact on all 
aspects of our lives. Faced with the important challenges brought on by the pandemic, we 
have been required to adjust and adapt in all aspects of our lives. The impact that this has had 
on our educational community  and our students has been particularly challenging. 

This  workshop will focus on strategies for developing resilience for us and our students  and to 
find way to cope with the many changes and new ways of teaching that we have been 
experiencing  this school year. The workshop will involve both interactive activities and give  
participants opportunities to ask questions and share ideas. 



Slot: D1 

Speaker: Drew Edwards 

Title: Reshaping The Table: Rethinking equity and inclusion in learning 

Description: Classrooms today are shaping children for the most rapidly changing and global 
world in human history. International prerogatives like the SDGs have brought to light the 
challenges we face and aspirations we hold to build a world of equity and inclusion for all. To 
achieve these goals we must fundamentally rethink how we address them, not just inviting 
more people to the table, but reshaping the table itself.


This session will spotlight a case study of learner and parent inclusion in bilingual learning 
environments in Uganda. This workshop will share and work with participants how to leverage 
all stakeholders to advance learning. 

Slot: D3 

Speaker: Adam Pirie 

Title: Going Global in Elementary Schools 

Description: To develop the capacity for students to investigate the world around them and to 
act on issues of global significance in their local community, educators must first develop the 
foundations of global competence in our elementary schools. Through an overview of the 
research on global competence and the sharing of personal experiences, this session will 
provide a framework for bringing together effective pedagogy and evidence-based global 
learning.  The world continues to change in unpredictable and exciting ways, and global 
competence education provides an opportunity for students to develop the knowledge, skills, 
and dispositions to thrive in an increasingly uncertain future. 

Slot: D2 

Speaker: Rosemary Sadlier 

Title: How to Address Racism: Personally, Academically and Socially 

Description: This presentation will provide an understanding of the basis of racism from a 
Canadian perspective.  Using examples from the presenters lived experience as well as 
significant facts drawn from African Canadian History.  The presentation will also help to 
provide and identify ways for educators to begin or to extend the conversation on race and 
racism, to identify what conscious and unconscious racism looks like, to consider White 
Fragility, to address anti-Black racism and to work towards change.  Learn how to take action! 



Slot: D4 

Speaker: Kirsten Greb 

Title: Mindfulness: Ten to Zen 

Description: What is Mindfulness? What does it mean to be mindful? This workshop will not 
only describe the positive benefits of teaching mindfulness in the classroom, but you will also 
experience it for yourself! Come learn about the importance of social-emotional learning, 
understanding emotions and being mindful and leave with practices that can be used in any 
classroom with students individually, in small groups or a class as a whole. Whether you are a 
Resource Teacher, Classroom Teacher, Integration Aide, adult or child; you will leave feeling 
refreshed, renewed and ready to take on the world! Enjoy TEN ways you can be more ZEN 
today! 

Slot: D5 

Speaker: Melinda Clifford 

Title: Speak Up! 

Description: “Talk is a fundamental prerequisite for democratic engagement,” according to 
professor Robin Alexander. As educators, it is imperative that we help our students find their 
voices, to become articulate, critical, engaged and active citizens. Negotiation, deliberation, 
reasoning, listening and talking are essential lifelong skills. Join us as we explore how these 
empowering oracy skills can promote not only civic engagement but can prepare our youth to 
participate in  global discourse as citizens of the world. 

Slot: Closing Plenary 

Speaker: Sheila Watt-Cloutier 

Title: From Local to Global 

Description: Inuit leadership in International Affairs defending Arctic/Inuit health, culture and 
environment. How the Arctic can go from victim of globalization to leaders toward a more 
sustainable world by re-imagining and re-aligning economic values to Indigenous values. 


